
 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find below the latest updates on life at Educ8 Liverpool. We are very proud of the progress 
that we have made over the last 18 months. We now have 2 independent schools as our Southport 
site passed the pre inspection in October. As a result our staff team has grown and is very strong in 
all areas. 

Head of School  

As we move further into the school year, I am filled with pride reflecting on the hard work that has 
shaped our school. Our learners continue to work hard and the dedicated staff team fully support 
each and everyone of them. This month, we’ve seen remarkable achievements in academics, and 
vocational studies, which remind us that our collective efforts create a vibrant and supportive 
environment for all.  

Staff at both Liverpool and Southport schools offer support, advice and guidance to all learners to 
ensure they all have a smooth path going forward, whether that be Post 16 Pathways or supporting 
years 9 and 10s to progress into the next academic year. 

Warm regards,​
  

Debi Capper​
Head of School 
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Future Plans 

We continue to move forward and improve our facilities and the service we provide to our learners. 
We have submitted a planning application to build on our land at the back of our existing building. 
The plans include a new car park, 4g sports pitch and a new building where we will offer KS3 
provision.  

 

 
 
New appointments 
 
Introducing Our New SENCO: Sian Moss 
We are excited to welcome Sian as our new Special Educational Needs Coordinator 
(SENCO) at EDUC8. Sian brings a wealth of experience and a passion for supporting students 
with diverse learning needs. 
 

 



 

With a background in Alternative Education, Sian is committed to ensuring 
that every child, regardless of their abilities, has the support and resources 
they need to thrive in their education. 
As part of her role, Sian will work closely with staff, parents, and external 
agencies to develop individualised learning plans, provide targeted 
interventions, and ensure that our schools remain an inclusive environment 
for all students. 
 
We are confident that Sians expertise and dedication will have a positive 
impact on our school Community.  

 
 
Vocational tutor at Educ8 Southport: Leanne Booth 
 

I have worked in an educational setting for over 20 years. Most recently 
as Deputy Sendco for a high school in Southport, and have worked with 
many pupils with a variety of needs such as Asc, Adhd, Semh and 
physical disabilities. I have extensive experience in pastoral support, and I 
am one of the Designated Safeguarding leads for Educ8. I am qualified in 
Hairdressing, makeup, nails, tanning, waxing, hair extensions, and lash 
extensions. My new role is a mixture of things that I enjoy, such as 
working with pupils to reach their potential in the subject area, and also 
providing pastoral support and meeting the pupils' SEN needs. 

 

 
 
Building improvements 

 

 
 
Our pupils have been enjoying the new work 
space. They are currently researching design 
ideas for the walls in the new classroom. 

 



 

 

 

Learner work Educ8 Liverpool 

Hair and Beauty 

This term we are working on unit HB11 Demonstrating makeup techniques.  Our hair and beauty 
group have been practicing festival makeup. 

 

 

 



 

Art & Design

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Construction 

This term in construction we have been working on CON 7 Making carpentry joints. 

The pupils have researched different timbers that are available and how different timber is used for 
different purposes. 

 

 

 

Functional Skills 

The year 11 exam period is looming and learners are preparing revision notes, sitting practice 
exams and attending booster sessions. The functional skills programme includes a speaking and 
listening element and its been fantastic seeing the confidence in the learners grow as they practise 
their speeches ready for filming and assessment.  

In literacy, learners have been reading in class and producing detailed analysis of characters. We 
used our World Book Day vouchers and have three new sets of books which the learners can read 
at break and lunch.  

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



P.S.H.E 

Learners developing their cooking skills and enjoying pancake Tuesday during PHSE 

 

 

Applied Science  

This term in our science lessons we have been working on a number of different experiments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACH Reward scheme 

World Book Day tokens arrived and now Liverpool students have more exciting books for reading 
in their Literacy Lessons. 

 

 



 

Trips 

Visit to Anfield on 25th March for the students to do a presentation based on the project they have 
been working on since the beginning of the term. 

Visitors 

Another successful visit from the Army, talking 
to the learners about job opportunities 
attached to the Army. 

 

 

Jenna and Katie from the Rise Up team gave 
an interactive presentation to pupils at Educ8 
Liverpool on alcohol and drugs in heavy use by 
teenagers in the local area.  The program 
included a very special emphasis on Ketamine, 
but also included significant discussion of 
MDMA/ecstasy, cocaine cannabis and the 
effects of aerosols and gases such as nitric 
oxide. Jenna & Katie were keen to emphasize 
the confidential/non abstinence/nonjudgmental 
nature of their team in treating young adults for 
substance misuse without the fear of 
intervention by police. Pupils actively took the 
opportunity to ask questions and learn about 
how to access free treatment in their 
community. 

 



Educ8 Southport provision 

Hair and Beauty  

Learner work for HB11 

We have been working really hard on our makeup unit, and here is some of our learners work for 
far. We have been learning how to apply eyeshadows, eyeliner, lip products and lashes. Here is 
some of our learners' work so far. 

   

PHSE  

In PHSE we have been learning about the effects of drugs, alcohol and vaping and exploring 
media and gang influence. 

If you haven’t called in to say hello, please arrange a visit with Debi. Her email address is 
debi.capper@educ8group.com and phone number 07817 957459. We have limited places 
available if you would like to refer any learners. 

Neil Prince 
Proprietor 
neil.prince@educ8group.com 
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